
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Spring sports tryouts will begin soon. All students must have a current sports physical on file 

prior to being allowed to tryout.  

 

We will complete the mandated statewide tornado drill this coming Wednesday morning. This 

drill will help make sure that students and teachers know what to do in the unlikely event of a 

tornado.   

 

Our rising 6th grade parent night is this Tuesday, March 5th at 5:00. This is an informal open 

house style event. If you have a rising 6th grader, or know someone who does, we would love to 

see you.  

 

Our spring student/staff basketball game and student led conference night is this Thursday, 

March 7th. I have attached a flier to this week’s email with more information. Remember this is 

an event that students must attend with a parent or guardian.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


